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Enrollment-Based Payments Extension Notice  
(July 2022 through August 2022) 

 

 

Dear Child Care Provider: 

 

The New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Family Development (DHS/DFD) 

has an important update on the policy to pay you based on enrollment, rather than attendance, 

for children in the Child Care Assistance Program.  As you know, DHS/DFD has been paying 

based on enrollment rather than attendance for most of the pandemic, and that was scheduled 

to end on June 30, 2022.  DHS/DFD will now continue to pay based on enrollment through 

August 31, 2022.  

 

 

If you have questions, you may contact your CCR&R Agency: 
Rutgers Southern Regional CCR&R 

Atlantic County:   609-365-5027 
Cape May County:   609-898-5500 
Cumberland County:   856-462-6800 
Gloucester County:   856-537-2322 
Salem County:   856-469-6100 


